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Dear Parents,  
 
THE NATIVITY: EYFS & KS1 PRODUCTION 
 
This year our Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children are proud to present 
their Christmas production of ‘THE NATIVITY’!  
 
Our childrens’ sparkling performance skills can be experienced on Monday 17th 
December at 2pm and 5:30pm.  
 
So that all families can have a fair chance to see their children perform, there will 
be an allocation of 2 tickets per child for each performance.  
 
Tickets will be sent out on Wednesday 12th December. If you do not need all the tickets, please return them to 
school so that we can redistribute them. Any spare tickets available will be issued on a request basis (first 
come first served) on Friday 14th.December.  
 
Please note that any siblings attending WILL need to have a ticket so that we do not exceed safety numbers in 
the hall.  

 
On the day, we do ask that your children stay at school between the two performances. In between shows, 
the children have social time together and we ask that you send them with a packed tea, so we can all eat 
together before the final performance.  
 
We look forward to you joining us for this traditional festive event.  
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Mrs Bobbie Caisley 
Executive Principal 
 


